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July 31, 2012 
 
Dear Year 1 BTSA Candidates:  
 
Congratulations on your new classroom assignment and welcome to the adventure known as 
“BTSA”.  As a member of the SCOE BTSA consortium, CMP offers BTSA Induction Coursework 
as a pathway to clearing your credential.   
 
The first step in the enrollment process is to make contact with CMP’s BTSA Coordinator, Lisa 
Coates, to confirm your participation for this year.  Priority placement is given to staff working 
in lead teacher positions, and as space permits, certificated teachers working in classified 
support positions will be placed with available support providers.   
 
Once you have been cleared for registration with CMP’s BTSA program, you will be sent an 
email giving specifics regarding enrollment with SCOE BTSA.   
 
Looking ahead to your calendar planning, BTSA orientation dates have already been set and 
have been posted to the MyBTSA website.  BTSA Orientation dates include:  
 

 Thurs Aug 9th  
 Wed Aug 22nd  
 Thurs Sept 6th  
 Tues Sept 11th  
 Tues Sept 18th 

 
All orientations will be held at the SCOE offices, from 4 pm to 6 pm for General Ed teachers and 
from 3:30 to 6 pm for Special Ed teachers.    
 
More information on SCOE BTSA programming is available at: www.BTSAsacramento.org.  
Please let me know if you have any additional questions, and again, congratulations and 
welcome aboard!!   
 
Sincerely,  
 

Lisa Coates 
Lisa Coates 
CMP BTSA Coordinator 
(916) 971-2432 
lcoates@cacmp.org 
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